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                                                13th October 2025 

Dear Year 2 Parents/Carers 

 

To tie in with our topic ‘Once Upon a Time’ this half term, we have invited the Rainbow Theatre to 

visit on the morning of Friday 28th November. They will be performing their production of ‘Fairy 

Tales’ along with some of our children who will also be a part of the show.  

 

More information about Rainbow Theatre taken from their website 

https://www.rainbowtheatrelondon.co.uk/ 
We bring high quality history and storytelling shows and workshops to your school, where every child can take part in an 

immersive learning experience. 

They will perform alongside our actors, helping them to develop communication skills, social interaction and build confidence 

whilst inspiring creativity. 

Our shows are fun and packed with facts and information that enriches and supports the primary school curriculum. 

 

We therefore ask for a donation of £5.00 either cash or cheque (made payable to Rose Green 

Infant School) to cover the cost of this visit. We appreciate that some families might find it 

particularly difficult to contribute all or part of the suggested sum, and if you feel that you are in 

such a position, please do not hesitate to contact Mrs Dreckmann in confidence to discuss whether 

some suitable arrangements can be made to reduce or cover the cost of your child’s participation.  

Although the contribution is voluntary, we do need to point out that the school could not bear any of 

the cost of these visits without reducing its ability to provide the books and materials that are 

essential for its curricular needs and it is therefore probable that the visit could not take place 

unless all parents, who are able, are willing to contribute.   We also need to stress that if a family was 

unable to contribute, and the visit were still to proceed, no child within the year group for whom the 

visit is intended will be disadvantaged and left out of the activity. 

 

Please could you complete the attached form and return the £5.00 as soon as possible. 

 

Many thanks, 

Ms Prosser, Miss Court & Mrs Bennett 

Year 2 Class Teachers  
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Rainbow Theatre Visit – Friday 28th November 
  

 

 

Child’s Name …………………………………………………………………………………       Class …………………………………….……………… 

 

 

*I enclose £5.00 for the Rainbow Theatre Visit (cash or cheque please made payable to ‘Rose Green 

Infant School’). 

 

 

 

Signed………………………………………………………………………………………….         Date …………………………………………………….. 
 

 

 

 


